
COFFEE CALL AT ALL SAINTS WOODCHURCH
Drinks and snacks and chats FRIDAYS

9-11am TERM TIME  :   10-12 OTHER TIMES.
*****

Pop In Centre over 60s meet 2-4pm Lower Road every Weds
*****

Woodchurch Herb Group
During spring, summer and autumn join workshops growing and

using herbs to make ointments, teas, creams and tinctures.  During
the winter workshops make marigold lip balm, frankinsense face

cream and myrrh ointment.
Please contact Lucy for further information or to join

http://www.littleworldherbs.co.uk/
*****

If you would like to have a stall (£15) at the Summer Fete on
6th July (or would like to to become an event sponsor)

please contact fowsa@woodchurch.kent.sch.uk
*****

Boot Fair, at Woodchurch Pop-In Centre, Lower Road.
Tel 01233 860139 for details. Sun 7th July 9:00-12:00 noon

*****
Cream Tea at All Saints Church

Sun 7th July 14:30- 16:30
*****

“The Children’s Act”.
Starring Emma Thompson and Stanley Tucci.

Woodchurch Film Society
Fri 12th July 19:00 in the Memorial Hall

*****

Contact Us
Open 10:00 am until 4:00 pm Monday to Friday

Tel: 01233 861381
Email: enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk

www.woodchurchhub.uk
Follow us on:

Twitter: @woodchurchinfo
@woodchurchhub

July 2019

Any Items for the newsletter- please contact the Woodchurch Hub
Tel: 01233 861381 Email: enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk

The Hub contact details are changing

Over the next month both the the email address
and Web site for the Information Centre will be

changing in line with its new name. The new email
address will be enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk and
the new combined Parish Council and Hub Web site

will become www.woodchurchhub.uk

The new email address is already set up and can be
used. The new web site is still under construction

and currently the new address will direct you to the
old Information Centre site. As it will take time for
people to get used to the new contact details, both
the old email and web addresses will still get you to

us. More information will follow in July. The
telephone number for the hub will remain the same

- 01233 861381

www.woodchurchhub.uk


PANTOMIME AUDITIONS–
'Sherlock Holmes the PANTO' JANUARY 2020

Daisy Fermor our director will be holding auditions for 2020
pantomime: 'Sherlock Holmes the PANTO'.

AUDITIONS – TUESDAY 2 & WEDNESDAY 3 JULY, 7.30PM,
MEMORIAL HALL

We stress - this is a 'proper' pantomime, with a dame, principal
boy and girl. Eleven principal characters and twelve smaller parts.

There is no traditional chorus, but actors playing smaller roles
creating various ensemble groups.

Contact Daisy on daisyjf@hotmail.co.uk for more information on
characters and auditions.

Woodchurch WI
The speaker at the July meeting will be Andrew Ashton who will give a

slide talk on the anonymous but very effective graffiti artist Banksy. It is
certainly true that most of Banksy’s art has irony behind it but of course

each person will come away with their own interpretation of his
drawings. His statements are often a commentary of how we live in this
modern age. Woodchurch WI would particularly like to invite others to
this fascinating talk. You do not need to be a WI member to attend or

indeed be a woman! Do come along and listen to Andrew, an artist
himself, who has given many interesting talks at the Rye Art Gallery

when he was a trustee. The meeting is on Tuesday, July 9 at 7.15pm in
the Memorial Hall. No charge for entry, but visitors are invited to make

a small donation to WI funds. Hope to see you there!

CARM - Edinburgh Woollen Mill
Pop up Shop

At the Bonny Cravat Public House on the 3rd Monday in the
month 10am to 12 noon, local people meet up to enjoy a cup

of tea, a chat, a speaker of interest or, maybe, an outing.
 Free Parking in road outside pub.

Everyone is welcome.

On 15th July, the Edinburgh Woollen Mill will be holding a pop
up shop at the Meeting Point in the Bonny Cravat between

10am and 11.30am.  So bring along your purses and wallets as
they will have a selection of gifts as well as men's and

women's clothes.  Don't usually attend Meeting Point?  Not a
problem, come and have a browse with a cuppa!

Holly Lewis, Meeting Points Co-ordinator

Woodchurch Wagon update - Things are progressing well with
Ashford Borough Council and we are expecting the minibus to be

available for use from the beginning of August. We are making
preparations at the Hub and if you would like to volunteer as a driver, or

simply to help out at the Hub, please contact us.



Community Calendar
A reminder that the Woodchurch Community Calendar can be

accessed through The Hub web site www.woodchurchhub.uk.  If
you have a village event that you would like published in the

calendar then please email the request to
enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk.

Photocopying and Laminating at The Hub
We can photocopy and laminate for you at The Hub.

The Parish Magazine
is now also available from the Woodchurch Hub, price 60p

A big “Thank You” to Tesco, Park Farm
The Woodchurch Hub would like to thank Tesco, Park Farm for

donating over 450 plants to The Hub.  We have now passed these
on to Woodchurch In Bloom to be used throughout the village.
These will really help as we are approaching the Woodchurch In

Bloom judging on the 1st July.

Bethersden Garden Fete
 26th August at Street Cottage Bethersden TN26 3AG

Scouts Fun Dog Show on 28th September at the
Scouts and Guides  Community Centre.  Everyone is welcome.

Photocopies
(per side)

A4 b/w - 10 p
A4 colour - 15 p

Laminating
(per sheet)

A4 15 p
A3 25 p

mailto:enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk.
mailto:enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk.
mailto:enquiries@woodchurchhub.uk.

